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the examination for membership of the royal college of obstetricians and gynaecologists mrcog
remains one of the most internationally recognised postgraduate examinations in the specialty
over the years the examination has evolved in keeping with changes in medical education the
part 3 examination now consists of 14 tasks each covering one of the 14 core modules in the
curriculum and assessing specific skills which may include all or some of information
gathering communication with patients and families communication with colleagues patient
safety and applied clinical knowledge this invaluable resource consists of analyses of
different aspects of what is being tested with general advice on how to prepare for the
examination and discussion of the reasons why trainees fail the examination there follow four
sample papers of tasks in each of them attempts have been made to cover all 14 modules in the
core curriculum there is also an additional paper with random tasks to help with preparation
this examination and revision guide comprehensively tests knowledge at all levels in
obstetrics and gynaecology the wide ranging sample questions have detailed answers to provide
proper explanation and aid understanding and the variety of question formats prepares students
for all possibilities in the examination the best of five question format is ideal for drcog
candidates the emqs prepare the mrcog candidates and the mcqs will test both drcog and mrcog
candidates the book is also highly recommended for undergraduates preparing for their finals
who will welcome the sample best of fives and emqs now that essays and short answer questions
are becoming a thing of the past the examination for membership of the royal college of
obstetricians and gynaecologists mrcog remains one of the most internationally recognised
postgraduate examinations in the specialty over the years the examination has evolved in
keeping with changes in medical education the part 2 examination now consists of two papers
made up of single best answer sba questions and extended matching questions emq this
invaluable resource consists of 400 sba questions 200 in obstetrics and 200 in gynaecology
followed by 400 emqs 200 in obstetrics and 200 in gynaecology grouped into papers to provide
enough material to guide preparations and to give some practice experience of the examination
formats all the questions have answers with explanations and sources of evidence in preparing
for the examination candidates should make repeated references to these sources of evidence
there is also general advice on how to prepare for the examination and discussion of the
reasons why trainees fail the examination contains 430 single best answer questions for the
recently updated diploma of the royal college of obstetricians and gynaecologists the mrcog
part 2 examination is perhaps one of the hardest professional examinations for the medical
profession this text outlines essential examination knowledge it offers the reader insight and
knowledge on each area of obstetrics and gynaecology it provides notes on audit development of
protocols incident reporting and risk management this comprehensive handbook is essential
reading for all part 1 mrcog candidates this book presents a high yield simple and efficient
source of preparation for membership of royal college of obstetricians and gynaecologists
mrcog part 2 examination it is made to be very simple extremely organized easy to use and
focused it will help candidates to perfectly prepare for the exam this book is a perfect
source for doctors who prepare for the exam while they are busy in their practice in addition
it is an illustrated simple reference to obstetricians and gynaecologists to they can refer to
uk based guidelines in their practice the definitive guide for part 3 mrcog candidates written
by the two examiners leading the development of the new exam this examination and revision
guide comprehensively tests knowledge at all levels in obstetrics and gynaecology the wide
ranging sample questions have detailed answers to provide proper explanation and aid
understanding and the variety of question format this concise revision text brings together
the fundamentals of the basic sciences required for obstetrics and gynaecology trainees to
pass the mrcog part 1 exam a note style format and over 100 illustrations make this the ideal
revision guide to passing the exam a fully updated and illustrated handbook providing
comprehensive coverage of all curriculum areas covered by the mrcog part 1 examination the
drcog diploma is an examination for doctors who wish to offer obstetrics gynaecology and other
aspects of women s health care in a primary care setting gp surgeries walk in centres and
family planning clinics this book provides a comprehensive guide to the new style drcog
examination which was introduced in october 2007 it includes an overview of the curriculum and
syllabus a guide to the format of the drcog examination sample questions for each of the
question formats extended matching questions emqs single best answer questions sbas and
multiple choice questions mcqs six sample papers answers to all of the sample questions and
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papers tips for candidates confidently tackle the mrcog part 1 exam with this comprehensively
updated revision guide reflecting the latest changes to the curriculum and question format
edited by experienced examiners and written by course lecturers the full syllabus is
summarised using their extensive knowledge of the exam topics covered include the anatomy of
the pelvic area data interpretation in gynaecology and obstetrics and the pathology of
neoplastic and non neoplastic diseases amongst others collections of single best answer sba
questions for several topics provide an invaluable opportunity for readers to test their
retention of knowledge and practice for the exam bullet point formatting is used enabling
readers to absorb key information quickly over 200 illustrations aid understanding and engage
the reader in the material being discussed leading to a deeper appreciation of the topic this
is an indispensable revision guide for all mrcog part 1 candidates the examination for
membership of the royal college of obstetricians and gynaecologists mrcog remains one of the
most internationally recognised postgraduate examinations in the specialty over the years the
examination has evolved in keeping with changes in medical education the part 2 examination
now consists of two papers made up of single best answer sba questions and extended matching
questions emq this invaluable resource consists of 400 sba questions 200 in obstetrics and 200
in gynaecology followed by 400 emqs 200 in obstetrics and 200 in gynaecology grouped into
papers to provide enough material to guide preparations and to give some practice experience
of the examination formats all the questions have answers with explanations and sources of
evidence in preparing for the examination candidates should make repeated references to these
sources of evidence there is also general advice on how to prepare for the examination and
discussion of the reasons why trainees fail the examination questions and answers for the
drcog second edition is a comprehensive revision guide for candidates preparing for the drcog
exams based on the format of the exam the book features 120 emqs 72 sbas and 160 mcqs this is
the equivalent of 4 full drcog exams first published as mastering the drcog this highly
acclaimed revision text has been completely updated and revised to follow the syllabus of the
drcog examination this book provides relevant content arranged in seven chapters following the
drcog curriculumdelivers useful information such as references to guidelines and
researchpresents content r this title is directed primarily towards health care professionals
outside of the united states it is a comprehensive revision book in obstetrics and gynaecology
that covers all the main types of questions used in medical student and trainee exams
objective structured clinical exams osces extended matching questions emqs and best of five
questions bofs excellent value for money covering the breadth of questions types four osce
circuits communication and structured oral stations 50 emqs with explanatory answers 50 bofs
with explanatory answers the first edition concentrated on osces this new edition has been
expanded to include other forms of testing extended matching questions and best of five
questions a concise guide tailored towards the curriculum and current exam style of the mrcog
part 1 examination for obstetricians and gynaecologists the at a glance series is popular
among medical students and junior doctors for its concise and simple approach and excellent
illustrations each bite sized chapter is covered in a double page spread with colour summary
diagrams on the left page and explanatory text on the right covering a wide range of topics
books in the at a glance series are ideal as introductory subject texts or for revision
purposes and are useful throughout medical school and beyond everything you need to know about
obstetrics and gynaecology at a glance following the familiar easy to use at a glance format
and now in full colour obstetrics and gynaecology at a glance is an accessible introduction
and revision text for medical students fully revised and updated to reflect changes to the
content and assessment methods used by medical schools this at a glance provides a user
friendly overview of obstetrics and gynaecology to encapsulate all that the student needs to
know this new edition of obstetrics and gynaecology at a glance now features self assessment
case studies to increase clinical relevance and reinforce learning includes new chapters on
medico legal issues to reflect latest advice in this area and pregnancy in primary care
providing an overview of patient care has increased coverage of miscarriage and pregnancy
termination to better prepare students for these frequent rotation topics contains full colour
artwork throughout making the subject even easier to understand it s an invaluable resource
for all medical students junior doctors nurses and midwives who need an introduction to
obstetrics and gynaecology review of the previous edition the text with accompanying visual
aids is an excellent quick referral guide to nearly everything undergraduate students will
meet during o g it has found the right level in terms of undergraduate content and has struck
the right balance between full curricular coverage and avoiding unnecessary detail i would not
hesitate to recommend it to my students senior lecturer st george s hospital medical school
titles of related interest obstetrics and gynaecology third edition impey and child
9781405160957 lecture notes obstetrics and gynaecology third edition hamilton fairley
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9781405178013 obstetrics gynaecology clinical cases uncovered cruickshank 9781405186711 part
of the key clinical topics series this title is designed to enable rapid access to core
information effective exam revision and the ideal quick reference for day to day practice
thoroughly revised and updated this 5th edition features a new chapter on ethics in obstetrics
and gynaecology each chapter now integrates obstetrics in developing countries into the main
text rather than presenting the information in one chapter on itsown third edition of the book
covers the topics in obstetrics and gynecology with a holistic yet focused approach to cater
to the needs of pg aspirants after a high yield synopsis of the topics in each chapter there
is detailed explanation of the mcqs to enhance the utility of the book for students appearing
in different pg entrance exams quick review of the entire subject contains lucid presentation
of text with recent advances handbook for pg students includes exhaustive and comprehensive
theory and mcqs from major pg entrance exams including aiims nov 2013 and all india 2013 with
detailed explanations and references from standard textbooks like williams and novak this
pocket reference and revision guide is a must for all medical students and junior doctors
preparing for major exams in obstetrics and gynaecology or needing a rapid reminder during a
clinical attachment now thoroughly updated this second edition has been re ordered into three
sections covering obstetrics gynaecology and procedures to provide a more systematic and
ordered approach to learning that takes into consideration the natural division within the
specialty covering all key topics in obstetrics and gynaecology this succinct account of the
core and common conditions found in this revision guide covers all aspects of the mrcog part 1
exam questions are subject based and follow the structure of the exam assess your
comprehension and retention of williams obstetrics twenty fifth edition with the only study
guide keyed to that acclaimed texthere s why this is the ultimate obstetrics study guide more
than 2 000 evidence based multiple choice questions carefully selected to highlight key points
from each chapter of williams obstetrics twenty fifth edition the answer key guides you to the
pages in williams obstetrics twenty fifth edition that contain the explanations and further
discussion the perfect way to strengthen your weak areas more than 400 color images are
included as question material organization follows the chronology of pregnancy from maternal
and fetal anatomy and physiology to labor and delivery with additional sections on the fetus
and newborn puerperium obstetric complications and medical and surgical complications clinical
case questions give your knowledge practical real world application based on the current
edition of the bestselling gabbe s obstetrics normal and problem pregnancies this new study
guide is a useful resource for self assessment and increasing your understanding of major
concepts in the field as well as a practical review tool for exam preparation gabbe s
obstetrics study guide contains nearly 650 questions and answers that cover the information
you need to know in a format that mimics the board exam and prepares you for the next steps in
your education and your career includes short form and vignette style questions to fully
prepare you for what you ll see on exams as well as rationales for correct and incorrect
answers and interactive self assessment online offers teaching points with each question to
help you identify core concepts and ensure that you thoroughly understand the material
features nearly 1 000 full color photos line drawings ultrasound images and tables drawn from
the parent text provides links to the parent text so you can quickly access a full review of
relevant concepts plus up to date reference at the end of each chapter for further reading the
companion review book to the gold standard text in obstetrics market obstetricians
gynecologists 52 000 obstetrics gynecology residents 5 000 table of contents mirrors williams
obstetrics 23e the field s most well known and trusted text answer key cites page numbers in
williams obstetrics for in depth discussion and further reading 1700 evidence based multiple
choice questions covering every major topic in clinical obstetrics publisher s note products
purchased from third party sellers are not guaranteed by the publisher for quality
authenticity or access to any online entitlements included with the product assess your
comprehension and retention of williams obstetrics twenty fifth edition with the only study
guide keyed to that acclaimed text here s why this is the ultimate obstetrics study guide more
than 2 000 evidence based multiple choice questions carefully selected to highlight key points
from each chapter of williams obstetrics twenty fifth edition the answer key guides you to the
pages in williams obstetrics twenty fifth edition that contain the explanations and further
discussion the perfect way to strengthen your weak areas more than 400 color images are
included as question material organization follows the chronology of pregnancy from maternal
and fetal anatomy and physiology to labor and delivery with additional sections on the fetus
and newborn puerperium obstetric complications and medical and surgical complications clinical
case questions give your knowledge practical real world application new extended matching
questions and answers closely following the plab syllabus praise for the previous edition this
textbook is a useful resource for medical students it will provide them with the basic
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information they need to survive clinics and to pass exams clear concise and colourful perfect
for easy learning and revision times higher education obstetrics and gynaecology by impey and
child continues to be an invaluable and authoritative resource for healthcare and medical
students this comprehensive guide provides the perfect level of detail on history and
examination investigations and diagnosis as well as common diseases abnormalities and
complications in gynaecology and obstetrics fully updated in accordance with nice and other
national guidelines this fifth edition now includes new sections on fgm and influenza expanded
areas in medical disorders in pregnancy and mental illness improvements to the popular
management section along with a new section on sepsis colour coded sections on obstetrics and
gynaecology for ease of use this new edition of obstetrics and gynaecology will be an
indispensable support to help not only students to revise for exams especially osces but also
healthcare practitioners and practising doctors to structure their knowledge and improve their
practice based on the successful drcog course of guy s hospital this practical text gives
concise guidance on preparing for the drcog it explains how best to prepare for the exam the
form of the exam and the clinical knowledge needed to succeed the 2nd edition incorporates the
newest developments and changes in the field the part 3 mrcog is a clinical assessment of
knowledge skills attitudes and competencies passing the part 3 exam leads to the award of the
membership of the royal college of obstetricians and gynaecologists mrcog and remains the
essential waypoint for uk trainees to pass from core training to higher training trainees must
have passed mrcog parts 1 and 2 before they can sit the part 3 exam royal college of
obstetricians and gynaecologists this book is a complete revision guide for students preparing
for the mrcog part 3 examination beginning with an overview of training in obstetrics and
gynaecology in the uk and basics of the exam the following chapters provide step by step tips
and advice on aspects of the exam patient safety communication with patients and colleagues
information gathering application of knowledge and clinical governance the book features
nearly 50 osce scenarios with variations that may be encountered in the exam as well as
clinical problems and their solutions related specialties such as anatomy genetics immunology
endocrinology and psychology are also discussed key points complete revision guide for
students preparing for the mrcog part 3 examination features nearly 50 osce scenarios that may
be encountered in the exam includes clinical problems and their solutions discusses structure
of the uk national health service and the role of midwives in the care of pregnant women a
companion volume to rymer preparation and revision for the drcog osce objective structured
clinical examination is a technique of assessment now central to the drcog examination the
student has to circulate past a number of stations within a specified time interval and then
answer questions on the case stations could be a photograph a radiograph a specimen or a
patient because of the time limit there is a technique required for success this book gives
students practice in osce examinations comprising 4 osce style examinations each consists of
roughly 25 stations including colour photographs and radiographs after each set full
explanatory answers are given there is also a useful chapter on osce technique and the best
way to approach this type of assessment there are few up to date emq revision books for the
mrcog part 2 exam with this book the follow up to their sbas for the mrcog part 2 the authors
have written current material provided in a simple format thorough explanations and
contemporary references are given for each answer to help the reader maximize their study time
and to offer guidance to further relevant revision sources the book is divided into an
obstetric section and a gynaecology section with each containing two complete exam papers of
50 questions in each section the questions can be used either throughout revision preparation
or as mock papers to be fully rehearsed and prepared prior to the exam day we hope that this
up to date emq exam preparation book will assist your learning in the great challenge of
successfully passing the part 2
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Complete Revision Guide for MRCOG Part 3 2020-11-15 the examination for membership of the
royal college of obstetricians and gynaecologists mrcog remains one of the most
internationally recognised postgraduate examinations in the specialty over the years the
examination has evolved in keeping with changes in medical education the part 3 examination
now consists of 14 tasks each covering one of the 14 core modules in the curriculum and
assessing specific skills which may include all or some of information gathering communication
with patients and families communication with colleagues patient safety and applied clinical
knowledge this invaluable resource consists of analyses of different aspects of what is being
tested with general advice on how to prepare for the examination and discussion of the reasons
why trainees fail the examination there follow four sample papers of tasks in each of them
attempts have been made to cover all 14 modules in the core curriculum there is also an
additional paper with random tasks to help with preparation
Obstetrics and Gynaecology for Finals, DRCOG and MRCOG 2017-11-22 this examination and
revision guide comprehensively tests knowledge at all levels in obstetrics and gynaecology the
wide ranging sample questions have detailed answers to provide proper explanation and aid
understanding and the variety of question formats prepares students for all possibilities in
the examination the best of five question format is ideal for drcog candidates the emqs
prepare the mrcog candidates and the mcqs will test both drcog and mrcog candidates the book
is also highly recommended for undergraduates preparing for their finals who will welcome the
sample best of fives and emqs now that essays and short answer questions are becoming a thing
of the past
Complete Revision Guide for MRCOG Part 2 2019-11-27 the examination for membership of the
royal college of obstetricians and gynaecologists mrcog remains one of the most
internationally recognised postgraduate examinations in the specialty over the years the
examination has evolved in keeping with changes in medical education the part 2 examination
now consists of two papers made up of single best answer sba questions and extended matching
questions emq this invaluable resource consists of 400 sba questions 200 in obstetrics and 200
in gynaecology followed by 400 emqs 200 in obstetrics and 200 in gynaecology grouped into
papers to provide enough material to guide preparations and to give some practice experience
of the examination formats all the questions have answers with explanations and sources of
evidence in preparing for the examination candidates should make repeated references to these
sources of evidence there is also general advice on how to prepare for the examination and
discussion of the reasons why trainees fail the examination
The DRCOG Revision Guide 2021-05-13 contains 430 single best answer questions for the recently
updated diploma of the royal college of obstetricians and gynaecologists
Essential Revision Notes for Part 2 MRCOG 2008 the mrcog part 2 examination is perhaps one of
the hardest professional examinations for the medical profession this text outlines essential
examination knowledge it offers the reader insight and knowledge on each area of obstetrics
and gynaecology it provides notes on audit development of protocols incident reporting and
risk management
MRCOG 2010-12 this comprehensive handbook is essential reading for all part 1 mrcog candidates
MRCOG Part 2 2022 this book presents a high yield simple and efficient source of preparation
for membership of royal college of obstetricians and gynaecologists mrcog part 2 examination
it is made to be very simple extremely organized easy to use and focused it will help
candidates to perfectly prepare for the exam this book is a perfect source for doctors who
prepare for the exam while they are busy in their practice in addition it is an illustrated
simple reference to obstetricians and gynaecologists to they can refer to uk based guidelines
in their practice
Part 3 MRCOG 2016-09-15 the definitive guide for part 3 mrcog candidates written by the two
examiners leading the development of the new exam
Obstetrics and Gynaecology for Finals, DRCOG and MRCOG 2009 this examination and revision
guide comprehensively tests knowledge at all levels in obstetrics and gynaecology the wide
ranging sample questions have detailed answers to provide proper explanation and aid
understanding and the variety of question format
Revision Notes for the MRCOG Part 1 2011-07-28 this concise revision text brings together the
fundamentals of the basic sciences required for obstetrics and gynaecology trainees to pass
the mrcog part 1 exam a note style format and over 100 illustrations make this the ideal
revision guide to passing the exam
MRCOG Part One 2016-10-13 a fully updated and illustrated handbook providing comprehensive
coverage of all curriculum areas covered by the mrcog part 1 examination
DRCOG Revision Guide 2008-02-01 the drcog diploma is an examination for doctors who wish to
offer obstetrics gynaecology and other aspects of women s health care in a primary care
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setting gp surgeries walk in centres and family planning clinics this book provides a
comprehensive guide to the new style drcog examination which was introduced in october 2007 it
includes an overview of the curriculum and syllabus a guide to the format of the drcog
examination sample questions for each of the question formats extended matching questions emqs
single best answer questions sbas and multiple choice questions mcqs six sample papers answers
to all of the sample questions and papers tips for candidates
Part 1 MRCOG Synoptic Revision Guide 2021 confidently tackle the mrcog part 1 exam with this
comprehensively updated revision guide reflecting the latest changes to the curriculum and
question format edited by experienced examiners and written by course lecturers the full
syllabus is summarised using their extensive knowledge of the exam topics covered include the
anatomy of the pelvic area data interpretation in gynaecology and obstetrics and the pathology
of neoplastic and non neoplastic diseases amongst others collections of single best answer sba
questions for several topics provide an invaluable opportunity for readers to test their
retention of knowledge and practice for the exam bullet point formatting is used enabling
readers to absorb key information quickly over 200 illustrations aid understanding and engage
the reader in the material being discussed leading to a deeper appreciation of the topic this
is an indispensable revision guide for all mrcog part 1 candidates
Complete Revision Guide for the MRCOG Part 2 2019-12-17 the examination for membership of the
royal college of obstetricians and gynaecologists mrcog remains one of the most
internationally recognised postgraduate examinations in the specialty over the years the
examination has evolved in keeping with changes in medical education the part 2 examination
now consists of two papers made up of single best answer sba questions and extended matching
questions emq this invaluable resource consists of 400 sba questions 200 in obstetrics and 200
in gynaecology followed by 400 emqs 200 in obstetrics and 200 in gynaecology grouped into
papers to provide enough material to guide preparations and to give some practice experience
of the examination formats all the questions have answers with explanations and sources of
evidence in preparing for the examination candidates should make repeated references to these
sources of evidence there is also general advice on how to prepare for the examination and
discussion of the reasons why trainees fail the examination
Quick Revision Of Obstetrics And Gynaecology, 2/Ed. 2008 questions and answers for the drcog
second edition is a comprehensive revision guide for candidates preparing for the drcog exams
based on the format of the exam the book features 120 emqs 72 sbas and 160 mcqs this is the
equivalent of 4 full drcog exams
Questions and Answers for the DRCOG 2013-11-25 first published as mastering the drcog this
highly acclaimed revision text has been completely updated and revised to follow the syllabus
of the drcog examination this book provides relevant content arranged in seven chapters
following the drcog curriculumdelivers useful information such as references to guidelines and
researchpresents content r
Revision Notes for the DRCOG 2015-05-21 this title is directed primarily towards health care
professionals outside of the united states it is a comprehensive revision book in obstetrics
and gynaecology that covers all the main types of questions used in medical student and
trainee exams objective structured clinical exams osces extended matching questions emqs and
best of five questions bofs excellent value for money covering the breadth of questions types
four osce circuits communication and structured oral stations 50 emqs with explanatory answers
50 bofs with explanatory answers the first edition concentrated on osces this new edition has
been expanded to include other forms of testing extended matching questions and best of five
questions
OSCEs, EMQs and BOFs in Obstetrics and Gynaecology 2008 a concise guide tailored towards the
curriculum and current exam style of the mrcog part 1 examination for obstetricians and
gynaecologists
Part 1 MRCOG Revision Notes and Sample SBAs 2020-12-10 the at a glance series is popular among
medical students and junior doctors for its concise and simple approach and excellent
illustrations each bite sized chapter is covered in a double page spread with colour summary
diagrams on the left page and explanatory text on the right covering a wide range of topics
books in the at a glance series are ideal as introductory subject texts or for revision
purposes and are useful throughout medical school and beyond everything you need to know about
obstetrics and gynaecology at a glance following the familiar easy to use at a glance format
and now in full colour obstetrics and gynaecology at a glance is an accessible introduction
and revision text for medical students fully revised and updated to reflect changes to the
content and assessment methods used by medical schools this at a glance provides a user
friendly overview of obstetrics and gynaecology to encapsulate all that the student needs to
know this new edition of obstetrics and gynaecology at a glance now features self assessment
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case studies to increase clinical relevance and reinforce learning includes new chapters on
medico legal issues to reflect latest advice in this area and pregnancy in primary care
providing an overview of patient care has increased coverage of miscarriage and pregnancy
termination to better prepare students for these frequent rotation topics contains full colour
artwork throughout making the subject even easier to understand it s an invaluable resource
for all medical students junior doctors nurses and midwives who need an introduction to
obstetrics and gynaecology review of the previous edition the text with accompanying visual
aids is an excellent quick referral guide to nearly everything undergraduate students will
meet during o g it has found the right level in terms of undergraduate content and has struck
the right balance between full curricular coverage and avoiding unnecessary detail i would not
hesitate to recommend it to my students senior lecturer st george s hospital medical school
titles of related interest obstetrics and gynaecology third edition impey and child
9781405160957 lecture notes obstetrics and gynaecology third edition hamilton fairley
9781405178013 obstetrics gynaecology clinical cases uncovered cruickshank 9781405186711
The DRCOG Revision Guide 2014 part of the key clinical topics series this title is designed to
enable rapid access to core information effective exam revision and the ideal quick reference
for day to day practice
MRCOG Part 1 MCQ Revision Book 1994 thoroughly revised and updated this 5th edition features a
new chapter on ethics in obstetrics and gynaecology each chapter now integrates obstetrics in
developing countries into the main text rather than presenting the information in one chapter
on itsown
Obstetrics and Gynecology at a Glance 2010-01-11 third edition of the book covers the topics
in obstetrics and gynecology with a holistic yet focused approach to cater to the needs of pg
aspirants after a high yield synopsis of the topics in each chapter there is detailed
explanation of the mcqs to enhance the utility of the book for students appearing in different
pg entrance exams quick review of the entire subject contains lucid presentation of text with
recent advances handbook for pg students includes exhaustive and comprehensive theory and mcqs
from major pg entrance exams including aiims nov 2013 and all india 2013 with detailed
explanations and references from standard textbooks like williams and novak
Your Essential Revision Guide 2016 this pocket reference and revision guide is a must for all
medical students and junior doctors preparing for major exams in obstetrics and gynaecology or
needing a rapid reminder during a clinical attachment now thoroughly updated this second
edition has been re ordered into three sections covering obstetrics gynaecology and procedures
to provide a more systematic and ordered approach to learning that takes into consideration
the natural division within the specialty covering all key topics in obstetrics and
gynaecology this succinct account of the core and common conditions found in
Key Clinical Topics in Obstetrics & Gynaecology 2014-01-06 this revision guide covers all
aspects of the mrcog part 1 exam questions are subject based and follow the structure of the
exam
Notes on Obstetrics and Gynaecology 2003 assess your comprehension and retention of williams
obstetrics twenty fifth edition with the only study guide keyed to that acclaimed texthere s
why this is the ultimate obstetrics study guide more than 2 000 evidence based multiple choice
questions carefully selected to highlight key points from each chapter of williams obstetrics
twenty fifth edition the answer key guides you to the pages in williams obstetrics twenty
fifth edition that contain the explanations and further discussion the perfect way to
strengthen your weak areas more than 400 color images are included as question material
organization follows the chronology of pregnancy from maternal and fetal anatomy and
physiology to labor and delivery with additional sections on the fetus and newborn puerperium
obstetric complications and medical and surgical complications clinical case questions give
your knowledge practical real world application
Midwifery Revision 1980 based on the current edition of the bestselling gabbe s obstetrics
normal and problem pregnancies this new study guide is a useful resource for self assessment
and increasing your understanding of major concepts in the field as well as a practical review
tool for exam preparation gabbe s obstetrics study guide contains nearly 650 questions and
answers that cover the information you need to know in a format that mimics the board exam and
prepares you for the next steps in your education and your career includes short form and
vignette style questions to fully prepare you for what you ll see on exams as well as
rationales for correct and incorrect answers and interactive self assessment online offers
teaching points with each question to help you identify core concepts and ensure that you
thoroughly understand the material features nearly 1 000 full color photos line drawings
ultrasound images and tables drawn from the parent text provides links to the parent text so
you can quickly access a full review of relevant concepts plus up to date reference at the end
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of each chapter for further reading
Smart Study Series:Obstetrics & Gynecology 2014-07-02 the companion review book to the gold
standard text in obstetrics market obstetricians gynecologists 52 000 obstetrics gynecology
residents 5 000 table of contents mirrors williams obstetrics 23e the field s most well known
and trusted text answer key cites page numbers in williams obstetrics for in depth discussion
and further reading 1700 evidence based multiple choice questions covering every major topic
in clinical obstetrics
Rapid Obstetrics and Gynaecology 2010 publisher s note products purchased from third party
sellers are not guaranteed by the publisher for quality authenticity or access to any online
entitlements included with the product assess your comprehension and retention of williams
obstetrics twenty fifth edition with the only study guide keyed to that acclaimed text here s
why this is the ultimate obstetrics study guide more than 2 000 evidence based multiple choice
questions carefully selected to highlight key points from each chapter of williams obstetrics
twenty fifth edition the answer key guides you to the pages in williams obstetrics twenty
fifth edition that contain the explanations and further discussion the perfect way to
strengthen your weak areas more than 400 color images are included as question material
organization follows the chronology of pregnancy from maternal and fetal anatomy and
physiology to labor and delivery with additional sections on the fetus and newborn puerperium
obstetric complications and medical and surgical complications clinical case questions give
your knowledge practical real world application
Study Guide for Obstetrics 1988 new extended matching questions and answers closely following
the plab syllabus
How to Prepare for MRCOG 2003 praise for the previous edition this textbook is a useful
resource for medical students it will provide them with the basic information they need to
survive clinics and to pass exams clear concise and colourful perfect for easy learning and
revision times higher education obstetrics and gynaecology by impey and child continues to be
an invaluable and authoritative resource for healthcare and medical students this
comprehensive guide provides the perfect level of detail on history and examination
investigations and diagnosis as well as common diseases abnormalities and complications in
gynaecology and obstetrics fully updated in accordance with nice and other national guidelines
this fifth edition now includes new sections on fgm and influenza expanded areas in medical
disorders in pregnancy and mental illness improvements to the popular management section along
with a new section on sepsis colour coded sections on obstetrics and gynaecology for ease of
use this new edition of obstetrics and gynaecology will be an indispensable support to help
not only students to revise for exams especially osces but also healthcare practitioners and
practising doctors to structure their knowledge and improve their practice
Williams Obstetrics, 25th Edition, Study Guide 2018-12-28 based on the successful drcog course
of guy s hospital this practical text gives concise guidance on preparing for the drcog it
explains how best to prepare for the exam the form of the exam and the clinical knowledge
needed to succeed the 2nd edition incorporates the newest developments and changes in the
field
Gabbe's Obstetrics Study Guide 2020-05-09 the part 3 mrcog is a clinical assessment of
knowledge skills attitudes and competencies passing the part 3 exam leads to the award of the
membership of the royal college of obstetricians and gynaecologists mrcog and remains the
essential waypoint for uk trainees to pass from core training to higher training trainees must
have passed mrcog parts 1 and 2 before they can sit the part 3 exam royal college of
obstetricians and gynaecologists this book is a complete revision guide for students preparing
for the mrcog part 3 examination beginning with an overview of training in obstetrics and
gynaecology in the uk and basics of the exam the following chapters provide step by step tips
and advice on aspects of the exam patient safety communication with patients and colleagues
information gathering application of knowledge and clinical governance the book features
nearly 50 osce scenarios with variations that may be encountered in the exam as well as
clinical problems and their solutions related specialties such as anatomy genetics immunology
endocrinology and psychology are also discussed key points complete revision guide for
students preparing for the mrcog part 3 examination features nearly 50 osce scenarios that may
be encountered in the exam includes clinical problems and their solutions discusses structure
of the uk national health service and the role of midwives in the care of pregnant women
Williams Obstetrics 23rd Edition Study Guide 2011-05-27 a companion volume to rymer
preparation and revision for the drcog osce objective structured clinical examination is a
technique of assessment now central to the drcog examination the student has to circulate past
a number of stations within a specified time interval and then answer questions on the case
stations could be a photograph a radiograph a specimen or a patient because of the time limit
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there is a technique required for success this book gives students practice in osce
examinations comprising 4 osce style examinations each consists of roughly 25 stations
including colour photographs and radiographs after each set full explanatory answers are given
there is also a useful chapter on osce technique and the best way to approach this type of
assessment
Williams Obstetrics, 25th Edition, Study Guide 2018-12-25 there are few up to date emq
revision books for the mrcog part 2 exam with this book the follow up to their sbas for the
mrcog part 2 the authors have written current material provided in a simple format thorough
explanations and contemporary references are given for each answer to help the reader maximize
their study time and to offer guidance to further relevant revision sources the book is
divided into an obstetric section and a gynaecology section with each containing two complete
exam papers of 50 questions in each section the questions can be used either throughout
revision preparation or as mock papers to be fully rehearsed and prepared prior to the exam
day we hope that this up to date emq exam preparation book will assist your learning in the
great challenge of successfully passing the part 2
PLAB 1 Revision Book 2004
Obstetrics and Gynaecology 2017-01-17
Preparation and Revision for the Diploma of the Royal College of Obstetricians and
Gynaecologists 1998
OSCES in Obstetrics and Gynaecology for MRCOG - 3 2018-04-30
OSCEs in Obstetrics and Gynaecology 1998
EMQs for the MRCOG Part 2 2019-02
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